

## MINUTES - Xavier PFA Wednesday, September 14, 2022

President: Brandi Meiners

Vice-President: Lindsey Hughes

Treasurer: Mrs. Blanco & Mrs. Robbins

Secretary: Jennifer Tremblay

- 1. Meeting started at 3:17pm by Brandi Meiners
- 2. PFA officers present: Brandi Meiners, Mrs. Robbins, Mrs. Blanco
- The first item of discussion was the Back to School Night recap. The event was very successful. We had lots of positive feedback from parents, students and teachers. The money made was mentioned in the Treasurer's Report.
- Kiwi Loco Fridays started September 9th. 131 cups were sold. PFA will continue to sell every Friday at lunch.
- Last day for t-shirt orders will be Friday, September 16th. Shirts will be ordered Friday the 16th and finished the following week.
- PFA will help with picture day Tuesday, September 20th if needed. Brandi Meiners will contact Mrs. Young to see what the needs are.
- Fall Frolic will be Saturday, October 22nd 11-2 and is being taken care of by the upper school. NHS students will contact PFA president next week for assignments to PFA.
- 8. Mrs. Robbins and Mrs. Blanco were unanimously voted in as Co-Treasurers.
- Financial Report was given by Mrs. Robbins. New checks and balances have been put in place. Balance in account was given at above three thousand dollars.
- 10.Spirit night at Chick-fil-A will be Tuesday, October 4th 5-8pm. Mrs. Robbins will ask the school board if they would like to run the plinko station and clean tables. Helpers will need to work in shifts from 4:45-8:15pm. Stickers will be handed out at school the day before the event, and the mascot will be present at pick up, in the car lane, the day of. Ten percent of all sales for those times will go to the school. Kick

Shurtliff is arranging more Spirit Nights. She is currently working on T Time for Monday, November 7th 5-8pm. Details to follow.

11.Meeting adjourned at 3:47pm

Minutes taken by: Brandi Meiners